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Team 
Member 

Status Activities for this week Activities for next week Risks and issues 

Eric 
Campbell 

GREEN • Received estimate from Beacon Technologies for 
developing Interwoven templates for the School 
Portal 

• Finalize agreement with 
Beacon so work can begin 
and templates can be 
completed on schedule. 

• Templates are needed for 
School Portal, so the 
Schools Channel can use 
the same workflow for 
Portal and IFAP. 

Josh Stauffer 
& Michelle 
Thomas 

GREEN • Line not installed for Exolve in Laurel, MD, and 
will likely not be installed due to Verizon strict.  
Router not installed at Beacon; CSC informed us 
that it may not arrive until 8/31 (7 days past the 
migration date).  Alternative methods such as VPN 
and telnet are being investigated. 

• Continue to plan for VPN 
solution.  Meet with 
development teams to 
discuss. 

• Risk is low considering the 
back-up options are solid.  
CSC must work diligently 
with AC to implement the 
VPN solution right away. 

Mark Raulin  GREEN 
 

• Delivered draft versions of the IFAP and School 
Portal Component Test plan, the Integration Test 
plan and the Migration plan for review by SFA. 

• Review plans with SFA and 
make necessary revisions. 
Deliver a draft version of the 
Configuration Management 
plan 

• None. 

Tyson 
Bondurant & 
Mark Raulin 

GREEN • Autonomy, Interwoven and WebSphere product 
problems in relation to IFAP were discovered and 
discussed with management.  Workarounds are 
being worked and all should remain on schedule.  

• Interwoven resource will visit 
Beacon. 

• Workarounds are being 
identified for V1.0.  All 
product issues will be fixed 
in a subsequent release. 

Mark Raulin 
 

GREEN 
 

• Discussed proposed environments for 
development, testing, etc. with Tech Arch team.  
All testing plans are dependent upon these 
environments being set up on time. 

• Must receive assurance from 
Tech Arch that all 
environments will be 
available. 

 

• If all environments are not 
available, testing plans will 
be impacted. 

Tyson 
Bondurant & 
Mark Raulin  

YELLOW 
 

• Content Management teams has indicated that they 
will not complete their set-up of the Interwoven 
product and all workflows associated with 
SP/IFAP by the proposed migration date, 8/23. 

• Continue to work with the 
Content Mgt team to ensure 
they get access as needed to 
the VDC and can begin 
development and hopefully 
catch up before the 
Integration test begins on 9/3. 

• May not be able to test the 
full content management 
process before ED User 
Acceptance testing starts 
on 9/18. 

 

Mark Raulin GREEN • A stress testing tool is not available at the VDC.  
Also, doing the stress test before the applications 
are in the production environment will not indicate 
a true test since the production environment 
involves load balancing and other environments do 
not. 

• Continue to research options 
for providing a valuable 
stress test or discuss the 
possibility of eliminating it. 

• If test is not completed, 
SFA runs the risk of not 
being able to handle 
capacity.  Based on the 
hw/sw, this risk is low. 
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Sandi Foy 
McCabe; Eric 
Campbell 

YELLOW • Operations and maintenance team for post 
production still outstanding issue.  Informed by 
management that a decision is still in process. 

• To review IT Services 
documentation with the AC 
Operations Planning team. 

• The timeframe for 
contracting with and 
setting up an operations 
and maintenance staff is 
short with only 49 days 
until production. 

  •  •  •  
  •  •  •  
  •  •   
  •  •   

 
 


